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Comments: As a resident of Spearfish and an avid user of the black hills national forest, I am extremely opposed

to this project.

I feel that an Environment Impact Statement should be required before this project can go a step further. An EIS

is required to build new hiking, biking, or riding trails in the black hills national forest and those are activities that

the public is able to enjoy.  This project would be destroying the natural environment of the black hills.

I also have children who enjoy these trails and having the increased vehicle traffic could pose danger to them.


